
50th Annual Plentywood 

Craft Bazaar 
Saturday, November 12, 2022 

Plentywood Civic Center 

10:00am to 4:00pm 
 

 

Dear Fellow Crafter: 
 It’s that time of year again!  The Plentywood 50th Annual Bazaar will be held Sat. Nov. 12 at the Plentywood Civic Center 

10am-4pm.  Yes 50 Years and I have been involved approximately 38 to 40 years.  

Your booth space is 8’x7’ If you do not need a table please let me know so someone else can use. Cottage rules apply to any 

food sales.  You can contact cshipp_coenv@nemont.net the county sanitarian if you have further questions.  

 Set up will be 8:00-10:00 am Saturday morning.  If you need to set up anything Friday night, PLEASE contact me ahead of 

time. You may set up Friday night 7-9 pm. The sale hours are 10:00am to 4:00pm.  PLEASE NO EARLY SALES before 10:00. 

There has been a problem in the past of dismantling before the show hours were up.  Please no early dismantling. Please do 

follow this rule. There have been a couple of exceptions, but they were cleared through me before dismantling. We advertise these 

hours and expect you to abide.  No smoking will be allowed in any exhibit room.  Lunch will be available. 

Spaces are $25.00 for center and $35.00 for a wall space.  One table will be provided with each space. The stage is 

available $75 and is equivalent to 4 spaces. Payment must be received to confirm the registration. If you do not need the tables, 

PLEASE LET ME KNOW! Spaces are reserved in the order the application arrives with the fees. Wall space and electricity will be 

available (first requested, first serve basis) but they are limited.  All items for sale must be handcrafted or baked by the exhibitors.  NO 

COMMERCIAL ITEMS (definition considered for commercial is getting the product from somewhere else and reselling it for 

profit) if any items are suspected, you may be asked not to display them. If you are unsure, please ask.  This became a problem at 

previous fall shows.  I have prided myself in providing a quality-handcrafted show and I would like it to remain that way. I hope those 

involved will police yourself so to save us both from an uncomfortable situation.  All food products should comply with the Montana 

Cottage laws. If you need more info please let me know. Non-profit organizations are a little different. They must keep a list of the 

product and who made it.  You are welcome to share some of your items on our Facebook page (Plentywood Craft Bazaar) after you 

have sent in your application to help promote the event. 

 Any questions please call. Text, or email at the number below. Looking forward to seeing you in November! 

 

HAPPY CRAFTING, 

 

Diane Spoklie 

Box 164 

Antelope, MT 59211 

Phone 406-765-7337    text or call  

Email:  spokliediane@gmail.com (please put bazaar in subject) 

Facebook: Plentywood Craft Bazaar or Diane Hackley Spoklie 

 

mailto:cshipp_coenv@nemont.net
mailto:spokliediane@gmail.com


 

Registration ---Please Return After Aug 1st 
 

50th Annual Plentywood Craft Bazaar 

Saturday, November 12, 2022 

Civic Center 10am to 4pm 

 

Name_____________________________________________Phone___________________ 

 

Address___________________________________________Email_____________________ 

                

 ___________________________________________ 
 

Description of crafts 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________________________________________ 

 

_______Center Space $25.00                   

_______Wall Space $35.00 

_______Tables 

_______Electricity                                        

 

Special Requests__________________________________________________ 

 

Total Amount Paid:_______________ 

Type of payment _____________________ 

I can accept Facebook pay, Paypal,Venmo, check or cash. 

 

We assume no responsibility for safety of exhibits, accidents, or other. 

Send all applications & inquiries to: 

 

Diane Spoklie 

Box 164 

Antelope, MT 59211 

Phone 406-765-7337     

Email:  spokliediane@gmail.com  (please put Bazaar in subject line) use this email for online payment also 

Facebook: Plentywood Craft Bazaar or Diane Hackley Spoklie 

 

I will confirm your registration when I receive your payment. 

mailto:spokliediane@gmail.com

